
Janice Vance
Kennebunk
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Dear Sen Carney, Rep Kuhn, Members of the committee, I am Janice Vance and I 
live in Kennebunk. I am opposed to this bill. The owner of a business, in my opinion, 
has every right to demand that his or her employees adhere to company policy, and if 
that policy includes “no weapons” it should be followed. Guns are often stolen from 
people’s vehicles. If that happens while an employee’s vehicle is parked on company 
property, and the gun is used in a crime, the employer could be subject to a lawsuit. 
Thank you. 


